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Houses of Worship Tour to Highlight the Religious Diversity in Our Community

Farmington Hills, Michigan -- From its founding as a Quaker village, the Farmington and Farmington Hills
community has grown into a diverse, welcoming community with no less than 80 languages spoken in its
public schools. Not surprisingly, the area is home to an expansive array of faith communities. “We live
in a ‘tossed salad’ community. We pride ourselves on celebrating not only our similarities, but also our
differences," says Brian Golden, President of the Farmington Historical Society and leader of the second
Houses of Worship Tour. "This Tour gives us a chance to learn about those faiths that are not necessarily
our own.”

Sponsored by the Multicultural Multiracial Community Council, the Tour -- comprised of tours of four
different houses of worship -- takes place on Sunday, October 13, 2013 from 1 to 4 p.m. The public is
invited to attend. The Tour begins at 1 p.m. at the Universalist Unitarian Church at 25301 Halsted Road.
It continues to the Zhong Shu Temple -- Michigan’s only Tao Temple -- located at 23845 Middlebelt
Road. Next is a visit to the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints, a Mormon Church located at
33900 West 13 Mile Road. The Tour concludes with a stop at the Tawheed Islamic Center (29707 West
10 Mile Road) that includes a reception hosted by the Center with appetizers, sweets, and beverages.

Each tour lasts 30 minutes, with 20 minutes allotted for traveling between locations. Tour pamphlets
containing maps and additional information can be found at both Farmington and Farmington Hills City
Halls, the Farmington Public Libraries, and the Farmington Hills YMCA. Pampbhlets will also be available
at the participating houses of worship during the event.

The Servant Church of St. Alexander has donated use of its bus to transport up to 48 people on the
Houses of Worship Tour at no cost to the passengers. People wishing to ride the bus should meet at the
Costick Center main drive at 12:30 p.m. The bus will return to the Costick Center no later than 4:30 p.m.
Bus seating is limited and is "First Come, First Served." Participants may also drive independently to any
and all of the participating houses of worship.

The four houses of worship are excited to answer questions about their faith traditions and to welcome
visitors from the community. According to Afroz Khan, a member of the Tawheed Islamic Center, “We
are honored to be a part of the Houses of Worship Tour. It is our hope that events like these will help
bring our community closer together.”
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The Multicultural Multiracial Community Council of Farmington and Farmington Hills recognizes that all

people are integral to the community’s health, harmony, and successful future. We explore and
celebrate our differences and embrace our commonalities.






